
 

 
Chers parents, vous êtes invités! 

 

You are cordially invited to attend this year’s 
Café Français, performed by our Grade 8 students. Please see 

the dates and times below for your child’s performance. We hope 
to see you there! 

 

Join us in celebrating our 
Annual Café Français 

Friday, May 25th, 2018 
from 12:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

Glenn Arbour Academy 
Grade 8 Classroom 

 

Enjoy hors d'oeuvres, coffee & light fare 
 

Please RSVP by May 11th 
by replying to this email 

(Please indicate your preferred 20 min. time slot) 
 


